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READOUT: MAYOR DE BLASIO AND PRESIDENT TRUMP DISCUSS RESPONSE 

TO TERROR ATTACK 

The Mayor and President spoke by phone just after 3:00 PM this afternoon. The President 

praised the response of New York City's first-responders and emergency personnel, before 

offering the Mayor any federal assistance needed in the coming days. The Mayor thanked the 

President for his pledge of assistance and for the responsiveness of senior homeland security 

officials in his administration. The call lasted approximately five minutes. 
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